
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

This month sees the return of the Macmillan coffee morning to our school community. We 

highly value this event and see it as a great opportunity to show support, raise awareness 

and raise money for MacMillan.    

This year we are able to host the MacMillan Coffee Morning in the hall once more and are 

excited to invite parents, carers and friends of the school to join us.  

Our coffee morning will be on Friday 6th October and we have two sessions to ensure there 

is plenty of opportunity for all those who would like to take part and support this event, the 

chance to do so. We will have our first session at 10am until 11am, the second session will 

be at 2pm until 3pm. The children will be able to buy buns, biscuits and slices of cake during 

their break- time in the morning for £1.  

We would LOVE IT if you were able to donate for the good cause by baking or buying and 

bringing these in on Wednesday evening as you pick up the children or Thursday morning 

as you drop the children off for school.  

Thank you all for your continued support of this cause, as a school we have successfully run 

this for 10 years, raising a lot of money for Macmillan cancer support. 

 

Miss Crossmore.    


